
Announcements for Thursday, March 14, 2019 

 

 Remember that if you have a balance due on your yearbook, it needs to be paid by the 

end of the month. Take payments to Room 845 before school or between classes. 

 
 Today is the last day for NHS applications. Please drop your completed applications off 

in Guidance. 

 

 Anyone who purchased a parking pass must turn in their receipt to Dean Peaver by 

Friday.  If you don’t turn it in by Friday, you will lose your parking pass for next year! 

 

 Prom tickets are now on sale until April 17th. Tickets are $60 and can be purchased on 

the school pay link on the BTHS website. Guest forms are in the front office and on the 

website. See Ms. Tax with questions. 

 

 Don’t forget, Bartram Trail’s Step Team Tryouts are today from 4 – 5:30 pm.  Meet 

outside the Dance Room. 

 

 Dreams Come True members, if you missed the last meeting, you can pick up your 

service hour letter in room 930.   

 

 

 


